
__________________________________________________________________  
Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
Michael C. Zito, Assistant County Administrator 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Members of the Board  
of County Commissioners 

FROM: Jason E. Brown 
County Administrator 

DATE: October 12, 2021 

SUBJECT: Appointment of Environmental Control Officer 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Background 

The current Environmental Control Hearing Board (ECHB) Officer, Cheryl Dunn, is retiring at the end 
of the year and plans to take leave beginning October 29, 2021.   

Chapter 85-427, Laws of Florida, section 6, states that the “Board shall appoint an Environmental 
Control Officer. In so doing, the Board shall consider the recommendation of the County Health 
Director. The Board shall give due consideration to the qualifications and experience of said applicant 
in the field of environmental control.”   

The County Health Director recommends Julianne Price to fill this position.  Her resume and a letter of 
recommendation are included for your consideration.   

Funding 

There are no funding considerations with this item. 

Staff Recommendation 

Staff recommends that the Board discuss and consider the appointment of Julianne Price to the position 
of Environmental Control Officer.       
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